
The Cabarrus County Fire Marshal’s Office appreciates you taking the time to 
review this information and we hope that you will consider our services.  

 
If you would like to schedule smoke detector installation or speak with a  

representative, please contact our office Monday through Friday  
(8AM to 5PM) at (704) 920-2143. 

Smoke Detector  

Installation Program 

In the event of a fire, properly installed and 
maintained smoke alarms will provide an early 
warning for your household. This alarm could 
save your own life and those of your loved 
ones by providing the chance to escape. 

The Cabarrus County Fire Marshal’s Office has created a new Smoke Detector 
Installation Program for our citizens of Cabarrus County. This new program 
(free of charge) allows you to request installation of a smoke detector in your 
residence according to the manufacturer’s instructions. Our staff will also   
provide you education regarding maintenance and care of the smoke detector. 

This service is available to property owners residing in the unincorporated     
areas of Cabarrus County (including Locust, Midland and Mt. Pleasant). If you 
live in Concord, Harrisburg or Kannapolis please contact your local fire depart-
ment for more information. 

TEST YOUR 

SMOKE ALARMS 


